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Dear Planning Inspectorate
My ref 20023093 / 20023092
As the 31st Jan draws near I am taking the opportunity to put forward a few more points
regarding the proposals by SPR
For the applicant to claim that there is insufficient information to undertake the assessment
requested on the cumulative impact of all the additional projects waiting to connect to this
coastline is puzzling.
The public have access to information regarding Nautilus and Sealink NAUTILUS in fact
started there public information days in Sept 2021adding stress to this community who are
reeling from SPRs proposals and Sizewell C/D
Euro link and Sealink will follow on next no doubt.
How on earth is this coastline and the inhabitants expected to cope ?
If projects follow one after the other the wildlife will be decimated there will be no respite
from the disruption.
The government are proposing encouraging landowners to rewild and also plant trees What
is going on? Why can't the government insist on the companies creating an offshore
multiple connection point that then connects to a hub on a brownfield site .
I can only wait praying that the powers that be come to the right decision .
Regards
Mrs P Dorcey
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